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TAYLOR ENGINEERING l

P.O. BOX 674
138 W. COLUMBIA

'

FARMINOTON, MISSOURI 63640

1

(314) 756-9226
'

January 28, 1991

Mr. Roy Canlano
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

License No. 24-26195-01

Dear Mr. Canlano;

We corrected the violation of the regulations
immediately after the inspection. We had one copy of
shipping papers, license and etc. In the case. We made
another copy of these documents to be placed next to the
driver during transportation. We vill then have a complete
set of papers in both the cab of the pickup and the case when
the gauge is being transported to and from jobs.

Please let us knov if you need any additional
information.

Sincerely,

^^ |6*L
Frank Taylor
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